
 
From: Annisa Hussain [mailto:a ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 22:18 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Sir / dam 
 
I want my objections to the stopping up and diversion of Princes Parade to be noted. 
 
I live locally and visit the area most days.  No matter what the weather or what time of day 
or what season it is there are other local people using and enjoying the space.  Hythe is a 
wonderful town because of the open spaces.  Princes Parade is a haven for wild life and a 
fabulous natural resource for locals to enjoy the countryside and beach front.  I often 
wonder why it hasn't been designated a park.  The stopping up and diversion of Princes 
Parade would be truly devastating. 
 
My objections specifically are: 
 
That it will have a negative impact on th 

Please ensure that my objections are noted. 
 
Regards 

 
Annisa Hussaine Royal Military Canal which must be preserved as a historic monument, to 
educate and for future generations to enjoy and to protect and safeguard wildlife.Ma 

 
The movement of traffic will be much poorer.  How can a 90 degree bend in a road improve 
traffic flow?  Also there will be a massive reduction in parking in the area.  The ability to park 
next to the beach is really unique in Kent, and the current provision allows easy access to 
the beach for families, the elderly and disabled people. 
 




